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January 14, 1983

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Emergency Operations Facility Security
Cooper Nuclear Station
NRC Docket No. 50-298, DPR 46

Dear Mr. Vassallo:

Ref: (1) Letter of September 13, 1982, J. M. Pilant (NPPD) to D. B. Vassallo
(NRC), Subject: Cooper Nuclear Station Safeguards Plan; Report of
Change to Incorporate Revision number one.

(2) Letter of November 23, 1982, D. B. Vassallo (NRC) to J. M. Pilant

(NPPD)

The purpose of this letter is to advise your office that due to construction
delays in completion of the Cooper Nuclear Station Emergency Operations
Facility, the tnmporary security measures as specified in Attachment "H" of

the Cooper Nuclear Station Safeguards Plan, Volume one, Revision 2 will be
extended until approxinately April 1983 when the construction should be
complete. Pursuant to discussions with J. A. F. Kelly, Chief of Physical
Security Region IV this letter will serve to advise the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission of the extention in lieu of a 10 CFR 50.54(P) Report of change due
to the temporary and minor nature of the change.

Please contact this writer with any questions which may arise.

Sincerely,

Pilant'

,,

Division Manager of Licensing
and Quality Assurance

JMP:ss/sn

cc: Mr. John T. Collins
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ()([>)$
Region IV

Mr. Dennis Dubois
Resident Inspector (Cooper Nuclear Station)
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
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